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RE: Request for Qualifications for Developing Comprehensive Safety Action Plans, Inquiry No. 1706 

The Chambers County Commission, as the awarding authority for a multi-county partnership, is 
requesting proposals from qualified engineering consulting firms for developing a comprehensive 
safety action plan for the counties of Autauga, Chambers, Elmore, and Perry. You are invited to 
provide a proposal in response to this RFQ. All proposals should follow the requirements as 
provided in Section IV of the RFQ. 

 
A copy of the RFQ will be available by contacting Mr. Josh Harvill at the Chambers County 
Engineering Department, 18107 US 431 North, PO Box 650, LaFayette, Al 36862: 

• Phone Number: (334) 864-4377 

• Chambers County Hours of Operations are 6 A.M. to 4:30 P.M. (Central Time) from Monday 
through Thursday 

 
Proposals will be received by the Chambers County Commission until 10:00 am CT on May 9, 2024. 
 
The Chambers County Commission is committed to promoting diversity in contracting. Therefore, 
the Commission encourages businesses that would qualify as a Disadvantaged Business Entity 
consistent with 2 C.F.R. Section 200.321 to submit a proposal. 
 
 

 


